
 

 
   
                                                                      
            

 

 

Fri 2nd April – 
Mon 19th April 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tues 6th April – 
Friday 16th April 
 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports 
Camp 

Mon 19th April INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
TO CHILDREN 

Tues 20th April Children return to school 

Newsletter 1 s t April 2021 
Issue 25 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers  DATES TO REMEMBER NHS Track and Trace 
To support the NHS Test and Trace process, Public Health England has 
agreed a 6-day window after the final day of teaching in which schools 
are asked to remain contactable so they can assist with contact 
tracing.   
  
The guidance is as follows: 
 

Up to and including Wednesday 7th April, if your child tests positive for 
coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours 
of being in school, then we will need to be contacted to identify close 
contacts and advise self-isolation, as they may have been infectious 
whilst in school. 
 

If your child tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having 
developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, the 
school does not need to be contacted. You should follow contact 
tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.    
 

After Wednesday 7th April, you are asked to follow contact tracing 
instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.   
 

If you need to contact the school, we will need to know your contact 
details, the date in which symptoms first appeared and/or the date in 
which the test was taken. This information will assist us when 
identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation. 
 

Please email Mrs Connery and Mr Coyle with this information if 
required: 
  
rcoyle@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  

jconnery@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  
 

 
Easter Celebrations 
 
This week we had several Easter celebrations to mark 
Holy Week.  We were very proud of all the children who performed 
The Stations of The Cross in the Church, presenting the story 
of Passion of Christ in such a beautiful way.  The narration 
was faultless and once again we thank all the staff for their hard work 
and contributions to the performance.   
 
We also thank parents for helping the children make their fabulous 
bonnets for the Easter Services.  It was an uplifting event and once 
again we thank the Reception and Infant staff for preparing the 
children with songs and prayers.  The service for Reception Classes can 
be viewed here and for the Infant Classes here. 
 
Please click here to see the video of The Way of The Cross performance 
which also include a special Easter message from Father Matthew. 
 
 

 
 

Summer Uniform 
 
We have details of our uniform policy on 
our website, including earrings and hair styles.  
Please refer to this if unsure of matters relating to 
your child’s turn out at school.   
 
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-
school/uniform 
 
Please note girls in Years 5 and 6 wear a summer 
blouse with their skirts, girls in Year 5 and 6 may 
also wear culottes.  
The culottes that they can wear can be purchased 
from John Lewis, in store or online.  Girls’ 
adjustable waist, stain resistant school culotte in 
navy blue, please click here to view.   
 
Tank tops can be purchased from our school shop 
and are a smart alternative to jumpers in the 
summer term.   
 
The school photographer will be visiting school on 
Tuesday 4th May. 

 
Road Closure 

 
From 4th April 2021 for one month Trent Road will 
be closed to vehicles from Brixton Hill.  Please see 
the notice attached to the newsletter for more 
information.         

 
 

 

mailto:office@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk
mailto:jconnery@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/157gt34TJUTYBmE6HenSwqvWclfRfjR_A0YEAYnziekw/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/ccpshub.com/year-two-2020-21/easter-service-2021?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/ccpshub.com/yearfivecc2020/the-stations-of-the-cross
https://www.johnlewis.com/john-lewis-partners-girls'-adjustable-waist-stain-resistant-school-culottes/p5029095?size=10-years


 
 

 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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CLASS % 

3 100 

5 100 

6 100 

12 100 

14 100 

4 99.7 

1 99.3 

11 99.3 

8 99.2 

2 98.5 

10 98.5 

9 97.8 

13 97.8 

N 95.2 

7 - 

Merit Awards for the week ending 
26th March 2021  

 
Nursery AM Alexandria D 

Nursery F/T Edie K 

Class 1 Gabriel H R 

Class 2 Eli L 

Class 3 Florence B 

Class 4 Tadhg B 

Class 5 Hugh C 

Class 6 Kaeto O 

Class 7 Oscar S 

Class 8 Orla K 

Class 9 Kenny O 

Class 10 Devonte S 

Class 11 Abigail F 

Class 12 Desiree T 

Class 13 Ike A 

Class 14 Byron B 

 

 

Dance, Drama, Stretch Condition 
 

Saturday Club at Corpus Christi School – Summer Term 2021 
 

Please see more information attached to this newsletter.  To register 
your interest in the club please email DDSCbrixton@gmail.com 

Please state your child’s name, age, class and year in your email.  
 

*** 
After School Activity Clubs – Summer Term 

 
We can now offer After School Activity Clubs for children in Years 3 – 6 

beginning Wednesday 26th April 2021.   
 

Monday Dodge Ball Years 3 & 4 
Wednesday Football – Years 5 & 6 

Thursday Cricket Years- 5 & 6 
Friday Rugby Years 3 & 4 

 
Please click here to complete a short survey to register your interest.  The 

survey will be closed on Sunday 18th April. 
 

Clubs will be allocated on Parentpay Wednesday 21st April and to secure 
the place payment must be made by midday on Thursday 22nd April.  Any 

unsecured places will be opened to other applicants. 
 

*** 
Music Lessons 

 

Following the children’s return to school on 8th March music lessons have 
begun again.  Charges for Spring Term 2 2021 are now on your Parentpay 
account.  There are six lessons each half term and if the tutors are unable 

to complete all six an adjustment will be made to your account.  Please 
ensure your account is cleared before the end term. 

 
  

Attendance  
 

 

Congratulations to Classes 3, 5, 6, 12 & 14 
on their 100% attendance.   

 
Whole school attendance 98.97%  

 

 

Our Infant children enjoyed a lovely sunny 
Easter Prayer Service and bonnet parade 
this week.  We would like to wish all our 

families a joyful and restful Eater holiday. 

mailto:DDSCbrixton@gmail.com
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SUMM2021CLUBS

